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> Dear Rob Stokes and members of the NBs planning panel
> It’s outrageous the development in Robertson road has even got this far, obviously the Community who you
represent are massively against this development and the garage access into Robertson Road will ruin the only
close able street in the heart of Newport for all time, it’s against the Newport master plan.
> Please act in the best interest of the community and not looking after the developers interest.
> Stop the development or you all should be sacked and Rob Stokes should be kicking out come next election,
tough words but you would deserve it.
> I hope you bother to read this and yes I live in Robertson Road Newport
> Justin Grunwald
>
>
> Application No. DA2020/1756
>
> Sent from my iPad
> Cheers Justin
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